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Flying Cows Secure Fan-Favorite Kyle Steward for the 2025 TBL Season!
Rejoining the team, Steward looks to make an immediate impact as the Flying Cows aim for a title.

Friday, November 1, 2024
Frederick, MD

The Frederick Flying Cows are pleased to announce the re-signing of dynamic forward Kyle Steward for the
upcoming TBL season!

Steward has been a powerhouse for the Flying Cows, leading the team in average blocks per game and making a
significant impact on the boards, where he ranked among the leaders for both offensive rebounds and total rebounds.
With an average of 10 points per game last season, his versatility and skill on the court have been nothing short of
impressive.

According to Coach Corporal, "He is the ultimate professional. I'm glad to have him back for year two with the Cows
and year three with the TBL."

At 6 '7”, Steward brings a remarkable presence to the game, having honed his skills at Youngstown State and the
University of Missouri. His blend of experience and talent has not only made him a fan favorite but also a crucial part
of the Cows’ recent achievements.

“I am glad to be returning to the TBL because the overall community makes it feel like home in Detroit, Michigan,”
said Steward. “I’ve played overseas and had opportunities elsewhere, but there’s so much love here, and it’s a great
feeling I couldn’t miss out on.”

The Flying Cows organization is proud to welcome Steward back into the fold, anticipating another memorable
season as they chase the ultimate goal: a championship title!

Steward is currently gearing up to join his teammate Charlie Marquardt in the Basketball Super League (BSL)
season, representing the Montreal Tundra; fans can look forward to his return to Frederick once the BSL season
wraps up.

Stay tuned for more updates as the Frederick Flying Cows prepare for an exhilarating second season in the TBL.
Visit goflyingcows.com or join us at upcoming Flying Cows events to sign up for our newsletter, the Flying Moos Post.
You can also follow us on our social media platforms!

About The Frederick Flying Cows:
The Frederick Flying Cows are a TBL professional basketball team based in Frederick, Maryland. The Flying Cows
debuted on March 2, 2024, at The Hood College Athletic Center against the Reading Rebels with a thrilling 113-112
come-from-behind victory, showcasing the electrifying plays and the passionate fan base that would define the
franchise in their inaugural season. Immediately proving themselves as a top team, the Cows placed first in the
eight-team Atlantic Northeast division and finished their season with a final record of 20-6.



The Frederick Flying Cows seek to become a part of the fabric of the community and a team that will make the
people of Frederick proud! The team is dedicated to providing fun, affordable entertainment for all Frederick citizens.
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